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Summary:

Italian Ambassador to Moscow, Sergio Romano, writes to Foreign Minister Andreotti to
dicuss the topic of the Soviet attitude towards the SDI, and the unsuccessful efforts by
the Soviets to pursue a similar defense system. Even though SDI is no longer a
hindrance to superpower dialogue, it would be a mistake to assume that the USSR has
given up the battle against the overall missile defense system.
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